By the Numbers — Accident Prevention

DID YOU KNOW?

The American Society of Safety Engineers (ASSE) is encouraged by recently released
data showing a continued decline in job injuries and illnesses. But the society’s
leaders are confident more can be done.

The U.S. Bureau of Labor Statistics (BLS) reported earlier this month that job
injuries and illnesses at private industry workplaces were down by 48,500 cases in
2016, compared with the previous year. The injury rate per 100 full-time equivalent
workers dropped from 3.0 to 2.9, marking the fourth straight year the rate has
decreased.

While ASSE president Jim Smith called the retreating numbers “great news,” he added,
“At the same time, we know that more employers in every industry need to shift from a
compliance-based approach to a risk-based strategy when addressing safety concerns.
When that consistently occurs across the board, we'll see the workplace injury
statistics decline at a faster rate.”

Smith says ASSE is committed to putting more evidence-based data into the hands of
safety professionals. This, he says, will enable them to better design and execute
safety and health management programs that keep people alive and healthy on the job.

In September, ASSE joined more than 40 organizations across the globe in the landmark
signing of the Singapore Accord. It presents a framework for occupational safety and
health professionals to raise competences and increase their effectiveness. The
framework defines the roles, skills, knowledge, and qualifications recommended for
safety pros. ASSE believes that having competent professionals practicing and
promoting injury prevention is essential to managing risk.

ASSE has increasingly advocated a collaborative approach to shift OSHA’s mission from
managing compliance to more effectively reducing workplace risk. One step toward that
goal would be requiring every employer to adopt a safety and health management
program.

Workplace Injury Statistics

No matter where you work or what you do for a living, there is a chance that you will


https://bhhcsafetycenter.com/by-the-numbers-accident-prevention/

get injured on the job. Each year, workers in all occupations get injured or sick,
and many experiences serious, life-altering, and even life-threatening conditions due
to factors beyond their control. Here are the latest workplace injury statistics for
2019, as published by the U.S. Bureau of Labor Statistics (BLS), the U.S.
Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA), and the U.S. Centers for
Disease Control and Prevention (CDC).

2019 Workplace Injury Statistics from the U.S. Bureau of
Labor Statistics (BLS)

Total Workplace Injuries Remained Largely Unchanged

According to the BLS's most-recent Survey of Occupational Injuries & Illnesses, which
it published on November 7, 2019, the total number of injuries per 100 full-time
workers remained unchanged at 2.8. This figure has dropped steadily over the past 15
years, remaining unchanged from year to year only twice. The following statistics
also..
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